[bookmark: _GoBack]The Ryan C. Basora Endowed Memorial Scholarship in the School of Communication was established in 2013 in loving memory of Ryan by his family, friends, and particularly his parents, Joseph and Rhea Basora.  It was established to support full-time students enrolled in the School of Communication at The University of Akron.  Preference will be given to those students involved with the University’s fraternity or sorority communities.  The recipient will be selected by the Buchtel College of Arts and Sciences School of Communication, in cooperation with the Office of Student Financial Aid.  

